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               5th July 2024 
Dear Families, 
 
Reminder - Class 2 Celebration of the Word 
Class 2’s ‘Celebration of the Word’ (collective worship) will take place this afternoon. Doors will open at 2.20pm with 
the event starting at 2:30pm.  
 
Reminder - Class 5 Celebration of the Word 
Class 5’s ‘Celebration of the Word’ (collective worship) will take place on Friday 12th July. Doors will open at 2.20pm 
with the event starting at 2:30pm.  
 
Please note that there can be no admittance to either Worship once started at 2:30pm to avoid disrupting the 
children’s hard work.  
 
Reminder - Leavers’ Mass 
As advised in my letter of 28th June, Canon Matthew has informed me that he is unfortunately no longer available for 
our Year 6 Leavers’ Mass which had been scheduled to take place on Wednesday 17th July; he has had to re-arrange 
the Mass to the Wednesday before, 10th July, at 11am. Although this is beyond my control, please do accept my 
apologies for the short notice change and any inconvenience which may have been caused by this. All family and 
friends are welcome to join us in church for Mass. 
 
We do look forward to seeing all Year 6 parents at their last class-led Celebration of the Word (collective worship) on 
Friday 12th July where we will wish them well as they prepare to move onto their new schools in September. 
 
Leavers’ Disco – Year 6 and Year 5 Children Only 
Could you please confirm if your child will be coming to the Year 6 Leavers’ Disco on Thursday 18th July from 7 – 9pm, 
by emailing admin@stnorbertscrowle.co.uk by 3pm tomorrow so that food can be organised. Year 6 children may 
bring a friend along to the disco and Year 5 children are all invited too. Thank you. 
 
Reminder - Goldstar Out of School Club 
As always, our Goldstar Out of School Club will not be open on the last day of term, Friday 19th July. All children should 
be collected on this day at 3pm, please. Breakfast Club will be open as usual. 
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Gym Jam Jog - Tuesday 16th July 2024 
Our Gym Jam Jog challenge - for children from Nursery to Year 6 - will take place on Tuesday 16th July from 8.45am. 
Each child will participate by running a minimum of one lap around the school field just for fun.  
 
However, we know that some children really enjoy fundraising for our school through this event and - should they 
wish to obtain sponsorship - we will, of course, be very grateful. If raising funds, would your child please bring their 
completed sponsor form back into school on Monday 15th July.  
 
Children should arrive at school in their pyjamas, bringing their uniform into school to change later in the morning.  
They will also need to bring a sun hat, water bottle and have sun cream applied, please.  
 
The Nursery Class will begin the event at 8.45am, following registration; other classes will follow in turn. If you would 
like to watch the running, you are very welcome to stay by the side of the field. Once children have completed their 
run, the PTA will provide them with toast or a piece of fruit and a drink. 
 
If your child does not attend Nursery on a Tuesday morning but would like to take part, they are very welcome to do 
so – please let Mrs Burkill know as soon as possible if you plan to do this. Please bring your child to school for 8.30am 
and arrange to stay with them until they have completed their jog. Once they have finished, they should return home. 
Thank you. 
 
After School Clubs – September 2024 
 
The following After School Clubs will be available after the summer holidays: 
 
Monday  Drama Club with Mr Dawson – 3-4pm – Children from Classes 4 and 5  
       Monday 9th September until Monday 25th November 2024  

 
Multi-Sports Club with Scunthorpe Utd Football in the Community – 3 – 4pm – Children from Class 3  

      Monday 9th September until Monday 25th November 2024  
 
Tuesday  Football Club with Scunthorpe Utd Football in the Community – 3 – 4pm – Children from Class 3  

 Tuesday 10th September until Tuesday 26th November 2024    
 
Thursday Year 6 Booster Club with Mrs Pitois – Children in Year 6  
  Thursday 12th September 2024 until Thursday 8th May 2025  
 
Please complete the link on the email accompanying this letter to book your child’s place.  
 
As we continue our efforts to ‘poverty-proof’ our school day, there will be no charge for any of the clubs on offer. I 
would like to thank school staff, who volunteer their time to provide extra-curricular clubs throughout the year.  
 
North Lincolnshire Library Summer Reading Challenge – Marvellous Makers 
Please support your child with their reading throughout the summer holidays. North Lincolnshire Libraries are running 
their Summer Reading Challenge again starting on Saturday 6th July. You can call in at your local library to sign up and 
receive your Marvellous Makers collector’s fold out poster. As you the read books throughout the challenge, you can 
collect stickers and other rewards for your reading. Please contact our local library for full details. 
 
Lincolnshire Co-op Community Champions 
I am so pleased to inform you that our PTA, the Friends of St Norbert’s, have been selected as a Lincolnshire Co-op 
Community Champion for 6 months from September 2024. This will give us access to a percentage of members’ 
dividends, staff fundraising, a percentage of carrier bag charge proceeds and donations from collection boxes and 
clothing banks. 
 
If you would like to support our PTA by becoming a member of the Lincolnshire Co-op and then shopping locally, that 
really would be appreciated.   
 



I must express my sincere thanks once again to Mrs Coggrave, our current PTA Chair, and to everyone who has helped 
with PTA activities and fundraising events this year.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
A Dawson  


